PROJECT HOTLINE

-805 NORTH PROJECT STAGE 1 (877) 821-4280

OpreN House oN Nov. 8

Please join the California Department of Transportation (Caltrans) and the
San Diego Association of Governments (SANDAG) for a community open house
on Nov. 8 to learn more about the Interstate 805 (I-805) North Project.

This project is the first of five stages of construction. Stage 1 will build one
carpool lane in each direction of I-805 from SR 52 to just north of Mira Mesa
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Boulevard. The first project will also build south facing Direct Access Ramps (DAR)
at Carroll Canyon Road. Additional improvements will include bridge widening and
noise barrier modifications.

Together, we are working to bring improvements to the I-805 North corridor and
provide more transportation choices for the region. The I-805 North Project covers a
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OPEN HOUSE DETAILS

DATE: Thursday, November 8

distance of approximately four miles, from just south of State Route 52 (SR 52) to just
north of Mira Mesa Boulevard in San Diego. The five-stage project will widen the freeway
to accommodate four carpool, or High Occupancy Vehicle (HOV), lanes from SR 52 to La
Jolla Village Drive and two carpool lanes from La Jolla Village Drive to just north of Mira
Mesa Boulevard. The project also will construct DARs at Nobel Drive and Carroll Canyon
Road, the Nobel Drive Park & Ride and Transit Station, a direct freeway-to-freeway HOV
connector from westbound SR 52 to northbound 1-805 and southbound I-805 to
eastbound SR 52, and will reconfigure the Governor Drive interchange. TIME: 6 -8 p.m.

LOCATION: UTC Forum Hall
Community Meeting Room
TR . 4545 La Jolla Village Drive
@SANDAG _f sanoacregion San Diego, CA 92122

A Spanish translator will be available at the Open House.
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